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Meeting cancellation notice – Light Rail Sub-
Committee meeting of December 11, 2023 
December 4, 2023 at 3:56 PM 

Please be advised that, pursuant to Subsection 81(1)(f) of the Procedure By-law, the 
Chair of the Light Rail Sub-Committee has cancelled the meeting scheduled for 
Monday, December 11, 2023. 

The Chairs of the Transit Commission and Light Rail Sub-Committee have called a 
Special Joint Meeting on Thursday, December 14, 2023 at 9:30 am. 

For more information, contact Eric Pelot, Committee Coordinator, at 613-580-2424, ext. 
22953, (TTY: 613-580-2401) or by email at eric.pelot@ottawa.ca. 
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